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Abstract: The objective of this paper is to empirically investigate through an industry survey, the impact of 
organisational bureaucracy on the determinants of knowledge acquisition. The results show that a pyramidical 
structure has a significant negative effect on the determinants of knowledge acquisition and, by extension, 
obstruct employees in transferring knowledge from one person to another through sharing experience, 
dialogue discussions, knoW-how 'exteriorisation' and teaching. The findings also indicate that a less 
bureaucratic organisational structure serves as a catalyst to knowledge creation and sharing through its effect 
on the dimensions of communication/problem understanding, organisation/liberal arts, and 
negotiation/knowledge. 
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1. Introduction 
In his book PowerShift, Toffler (1990) made it clear that knowledge has become the global competitive driver 
and knowledge work and knowledge workers have emerged as the fundamental assets in today's 
organisations (Drucker 1993). Given that 42 percent of corporate knowledge is held within employee's minds 
(Davenport & Prusak 2000), it is important for organisations to set up the work structures and knowledge 
creation processes whereby knowledge workers are entirely focused on sharing information for the benefit of 
the organisation (Lang 2001). Crucial in this activity is social interaction, and more specifically, validation of 
knowledge through discussion with peers, contextualising and recontextualising it in new contexts, and 
achieving consensus (Coombs & Hull 1998). However, rules and regulations and hierarchy of authority (e.g. 
organisational structure) tend to provide management the foundation to prescribe or restrict the behaviour, 
and to a large extent, the socialisation of organisational members (Dalton, et al. 1980). Some researchers 
suggest that pyramidal structures and bureaucracies frustrate participants (Ferguson 1984) and, by extension, 
individuals are reluctant to transform tacit knowledge into an explicit knowledge (8ergman, Jantunen & Saksa 
2003). Others suggest that bureaucracy provides needed guidance, clarifies responsibility, reduces role 
stress, and helps individuals feel and be more effective (Hoy & Miskel in press) . 

Despite the interest in studying the influence of bureaucracy on organisational outcomes, it is being argued 
that "the research on the relationship between many structural variables and subsequent levels of 
performance or job satisfaction is far from consistent" (Robbins 2003: 447) . In particular, the discussions 
regarding the contexts within which knowledge is created and used tend to be inadequately considered (Lang 
2001). Consequently, there is an increased interest from academics and practitioners in addressing the extent 
to which organisational bureaucracy enables or disables the process of knowledge managemenUacquisition. 
The goal of this study is to empirically examine the relationship between organisational bureaucracy and a 
number of knowledge acquisition determinates in a self-managing environment. 

2. Literature review 

2.1 Knowledge creation in a learning organisation 

In the theory of organisational knowledge, the knowledge creation process is a continuous and cumulative 
process, in which accumulated prior knowledge increases the ability to gain more knowledge and learn 
subsequent concepts more easily (8hatt 2000). Nonaka (1994) and Nonaka and Takeuchi (1995) proposed a 
theory of knowledge creation which is based on "social interaction" between tacit and explicit knowledge 
(Nonaka 1994: 15; Nonaka et al. 1994: 338). In this theory four phases of knowledge conversion were 
identified (see Figure 1): tacit to tacit (Socialisation); tacit to explicit (Externalisation) ; explicit to explicit 
(Combination); and explicit to tacit (Internalisation). After Internationalisation the process continuous at a new 
"level', hence the metaphor of a "spiral" of knowledge creation (Nonaka & Takeuchi 1995: 71-2, 89) often 
referred to as the Socialisation, Externalisation, Combination, and Internalisation (SECI) model. 
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